SMOKE FREE PROGRAM

The Kenner Housing Authority is instituting a U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) directive that will make all public housing completely smoke free. This
means that the use of prohibited tobacco products (including cigarettes, cigars, pipes, and hookah)
and the use of electronic nicotine delivery systems (ENDS) will not be allowed in individual units,
common areas, offices, play grounds and play areas, or within 25 feet of the buildings and
protected areas effective July 30, 2018.

There will be a public hearing Monday, May 7, 2018 to discuss the Smoke Free Policy and the
Amendments of the PHA and ACOP Plans necessary to implement the new policy. You may
request an electronic copy of the draft policy by contacting Sylvia Meyers at
smeyers@kennerha.com or by visiting our website at www.kennerha.com. The office telephone
number is (504)467-9166.

The Kenner Housing Authority is an Equal Housing Opportunity Agency.
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